March 2023
Dear Potential Buyer or Supporter,

Hi, my name is Katie Carson and | am a member of the Green Acres 4-H Club. | am 13 years
old and | am also my 4-H club secretary. | have been a leader in 4-H for 3 years. | was a
historian for 2 years and now | am the secretary. This year my lamb’s name is Carden and his
projected weight is about 150 pounds. | also raise Nigerian dwarf goats and show them at the
fair. | am building a breeding ewe project as well for 4-H. | am in theNigerian dwarf goat
project, the market lamb project, the horse project, and the 4-H fishing project.

The Green Acres club is for people in Sacramento County. Our fair is the Sacramento County
fair, which is Memorial Day weekend. If you are interested in investing in our projects or even
making a donation, more information can be found on the Sacramento JLA Buyers website.

| also belong to the Sacramento barnyard Bidders, which is a youth organization that we invest
in and they invest back into our projects at the fair.

To purchase an animal at the Sacramento County Fair you either purchase the animal custom to
put in your freezer or you can put it up for resale. If you don't want to buy an animal at the fair,
but would still like to support me, you can do an “add on”, which means you make a donation
towards my project.To sign up to be a buyer or find more information about the Junior livestock
auction at the sacramento county fair you can visit the fair website at www.sacfair.com.

Thank you for your support with my 4-H market lamb project and my future in agriculture.

Katie Carson



